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	We hope you have had a lovely break and ready to return back to the last term of the school year. This half term Miss Fawcett will be working with year 3 and 4. Mrs Ellis and Mrs Brown will be working with year 1 and 2. 
	Physical Development
Every Tuesday afternoon this half term year 1/ 2 will be doing rugby with Cramlington rockets and Thursday with NUFC.
Year 1 will also have another PE lesson on a Friday with Newcastle United Football Club, while year 2 our outside in forest school. Children must have an indoor and outdoor PE kit in school all week as this may change depending on commitments that week.
	Topic
This Term Year 1 and 2 will be joining Reception in an afternoon with Mr Alan.  They will be focusing on the carnival of animals this half term. 

	Literacy
This term we are focusing on a stories with a familiar setting. Year 1 / 2 will be looking at a book called ‘The tiger who came for tea’. Year 1 / 2 will look at a variety of books to ‘magpie’ and replicate ideas to create their own story. 
We are continuing to use the literature works approach using strategies to develop the children’s writing and ideas. 
	Seahorses
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	Mathematics
Year 1 and 2 will continue to use the mastery approach in maths. 
Year 1 will focus on fractions and place value while year 2 focus on position, direction and measurement.
In math the children will interact with practical resources as well as looking at pictorial and abstract representations to deepen understanding. 

	Homework and reading

Reading folders should be brought into school daily. Homework will be given on a Friday and is expected to return back into school on a Tuesday. Homework is now part of progress files so it is important to be completed.
	Science

This half term science will be taught by Mr Alan with Reception. They will be learning about living things and their habitats which will also look into food chains. 
	PE kit

Year 1 and 2 will have football/ rugby on Tuesday and Thursday and year 1 another lesson on a Friday. Kits should be brought into school on the first day of term and we suggest you leave it until half term.

Remember they’ll need: a plain white t shirt, blue/black shorts, sandshoes / trainers.

	Educational visits
You will be informed any further visits. Permission slips must be returned or unfortunately your child will be unable to attend the trip. 

	Important information

Mrs Brown will be back during the half term from her maternity leave and will teach Year 1/ 2. The children will be split into two groups which they will do rugby with Cramlington rockets as well as music with Mr Allan. 
	

	Supporting your child at home

Please remember to read with your child at home and sign their books twice a week at least. It is vital they are questioned about what they’ve read in order to improve their comprehension skills at this stage.
 
	Follow us on Twitter and Facebook!
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